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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Sent: 05 July 2021 10:21
To: Cllr J Anscombe; Cllr Les Scott
Cc: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: FW: CPRE Norfolk Awards 2021 - Judging outcome (Swaffham new street-lighting)
Attachments: CPRE Norfolk Awards 2021 street-lighting policy (Swaffham Town Council).pdf

 
Good Morning 
 
Congratulations STC has won an award from CPRE. There is a ceremony to attend in September to receive the 
certificate, perhaps Councillors would like to decide who to pick up the award at the next Council meeting. 

Regards 

Claire Smith 
DeputyTown Clerk 

       

 Swaffham Town Council, Town Hall, 4 London Street, Swaffham, Norfolk, PE37 7DQ  
Tel 01760 722922      www.swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk   
 

 
Email disclaimer: 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. If you have received it by mistake, 
please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the 
content may be legally privileged. Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Emails sent from and received 
by employees of Swaffham Town Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other people under legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have contacted the Council for a service any personal 
data you share will be used to help you access its services, or to answer your enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please visit our 
website at www.swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk Unless this email relates to Swaffham Town Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will 
not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council. 

 
 

From: Su Waldron <suwaldron@cprenorfolk.org.uk>  
Sent: 03 July 2021 09:10 
To: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council <deputyclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: CPRE Norfolk Awards 2021 - Judging outcome (Swaffham new street-lighting) 
 
FAO Claire Smith 
 
Dear Claire 
 
CPRE Norfolk Awards 2021  
 
I'm emailing to thank you for your entry for a CPRE Norfolk Award 2021.  I am very pleased to let you know 
that the judges would like to make an award to Swaffham Town Council in recognition of work to set up a 
new street lighting policy to reduce light pollution in Swaffham. 
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Please find attached a letter with more details and inviting you and your guests to the CPRE Norfolk 
Awards evening in September to receive the award. 
 
Many congratulations and all best wishes, Su 
 
Su Waldron 
Administration Officer, CPRE Norfolk 
 
The CPRE Norfolk 2021 Awards are generously sponsored by Brunswick Investment 
Management https://brunswickim.com/ 
 


